
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 April 2005 

5. HEALTHY COOKING PROGRAMME:  BOARD FUNDING REQUEST 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a report from Gina Stewart (North Hornby Community Recreation 

Coordinator) seeking funding for the continuation of the Healthy Lifestyles Programme and fitness 
classes as part of local Hornby OSCAR and after school programmes. 

 
 The Board was supportive of the request, and resolved to make a grant of $5,000, to be funded from 

its 2004/05 Youth Initiatives Project Fund. 


